Myers, Jeanie

From:

Gabrielle Gagne

Sent:

2023/03/22 10:21 AM

To:

Myers, Jeanie

Subject:

[EXTERNAL]Application # A-2022-0401

Ward#1

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

We would like to attend the electronic meeting March 28, 2023 regarding the above at 73 Blackthorn Lane, Brampton.

We would like to object to this variance being granted.

As we understand it, the homes in this area are designated Single Family Residential dwellings. It would appear that the intent is to add another separate dwelling to this property. Parking and traffic is already a major issue in this area and specifically on Blackthorn Lane as well as Camberley Crescent and the addition of another dwelling unit will only add to this problem.

Additionally, we are curious as to whether or not this proposed below grade entrance is already in place because it appears to be the case.

Thank you.

Paul and Gabrielle Gagne 16 Camberley Crescent, Brampton, Ontario, L6V 3L4